
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 February 1, 2006 
 
 

 
Mr. James Owczarski  

Common Council Administration Manager 
City Clerk's Office 
City Hall, Room 205 

 
 
Dear Mr. Owczarski: 

 
 
The Health Department is submitting the following grant resolution for Common 

Council approval: 
 

Sexually Transmitted Diseases Grant-- This continuing grant is funded by 
the State of Wisconsin Division of Health and Family Services.  The 
purpose of the grant is to reduce the incidence and complications of 

sexually transmitted diseases through preventive health education 
services and focused disease intervention. Changes to the Positions 
Ordinance are incorporated into the file.   

 
Child Care Preventative Health Services Grant -- This new grant will be 
funded by the Milwaukee Public Schools.  The program provides health and 

safety training to early childhood care providers serving children ages 
0-5 years old.  The funding provides for a new position.    

 
 

All appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.   

 
 

Sincerely,  

 
 

 
                              Yvette Rowe 

Business Operations Manager- Health 

 
Attachments 


